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Deputy Director General of Statistics Finland, Ms. Johanna Laiho-Kauranne on behalf of Director 
General of Statistics Finland. 
 
Statement: 

Finland recognizes the importance of improving the National Accounts and appreciates the work 
being done to update the standard. We support the statement provided on behalf of the EU and its 
Member States.   
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